
 
 
 

NEWS RELEASE 
 
 

Darien Business Consultants Inc. Announces Change of Officer 
 

Vancouver– May 8, 2017 – Darien Business Development Inc. ("Darien" or the "Company") (TSX-
V: DBD.H;) announces the appointment of Harpreet (Harry) Nijjar as the Chief Financial Officer 
effective May 8, 2017. 
 
Mr. Nijjar has significant experience in financial accounting and related functions for public 
companies.  He serves as a consultant with Malaspina Consultants Inc. a private company that provides 
accounting and administration infrastructure to junior public companies.  Mr. Nijjar graduated from 
Sauder School of Business at UBC in 2010 and received his CPA, CMA designation in 2012. 
 
Darien also wishes to thank Mr. Matthew Anderson, who will be stepping down from his current 
position of Chief Financial Officer on May 8, 2017, for his service to Darien. 
 
For more information please contact:    

Darien Business Development Consultants Inc. 
T: +604- 683-0911   
 
 
 
 
 
 
Neither the TSX Venture Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined in the policies 
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